
St. Luke Catholic School  
Called For More 

 

Parent Association Meeting Minutes 
June 13, 2022 

 

Attendance: Brenda Watmough, Meghan Ferguson, Cathy Hinger, Erin Crawley, Carrie Knysh, Shelby  
                        Mistecki, Michelle Suddaby (Teacher Representative), Kyla Norris 
 
Meeting Start Time: 7:45 pm 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Meghan Ferguson (on behalf of Melissa Orr-Langner) 

• We have $19,792.29 in our account. 

• Liabilities: 
- $6,080 owing to the school so far 
- Hot Lunch (estimated owing to suppliers): $1,056.92 

• The adjusted current balance would be $12,655.00 
 
Fundraising Summary to Date 
 
Nitza’s Pizza Gift Certificates: $331.77 
Save-On Foods: $507.13 
SCL Greenhouse Gift Certificates (projected profit): $1,702.63 ($6,425 sold so far) 
Mixing Spoon: $619.22 
Christmas Plant Sale: $592.18 
Prairie Gourmet $640 
Hot Lunch (projected profit):  $2,699.31 
          Fundraising Total: $6,321.03 
 
New Business 
 
Hot Lunch New Platform – Shelby Mistecki 

• Hotlunches.net is the new and improved version of Munch-A-Lunch. They are based out of BC 
and have a great support team.  

• Stronger from the reporting side as well as easier to load in lunches. 

• Ease of use for parents is better. 

• Has the same capability for fundraising as Munch-A-Lunch. 

• The price is $162.50 for the year if we sign on by June. 

• Credit card fees – Bambora (2.7%) or PayPal (2.9%) accepted.  

• A vote was taken to switch from Munch-A-Lunch to Hotlunches.net APPROVED 
 
Gift Certificate Draw – Shelby Mistecki 

• Our hot lunch vendors have graciously supplied gift cards in different denominations. We have a 
total of 17 gift cards and names will be drawn during Praise & Worship on Tuesday.  

 
 
Meeting Adjourned: 7:54 pm 

Next Meeting: Monday September 12th, 2022  


